Kirkland, April

From: cush@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Cushman Anthony <cush@everyactioncustom.com>
Sent: Thursday, April 04, 2019 9:00 PM

To: DEP, NECEC

Subject: NECEC Wildlife Impacts Not Properly Avoided, Mitigated, or Compensated

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Maine Department of Environmental Protection,

Please add my name to those opposed to this project. Unless there are changes that better protect the environment, this is not
a good idea at all, in my view.
Thank you.

Sincerely,
Cushman Anthony
19 Blueberry Cv Yarmouth, ME 04096-6525



